

Apríl 2018 Newsletter



ROOM 135

April 2018

Unit Objectives

- Unit Topic God's Earth
- Emphasis Easter, Ecology, Earth Week
- Basic Truth— Jesus wants to be my friend forever.
- Fruit of the Spirit Peace
- Memory Verse—Go and make disciples of all nations."
 Matthew 28:19
- Community Worker— Plant Helper
- Color Brown
- Shape Cross
- Numbers 9
- Letter S, T, U, V
- Special Days— Easter, Earth Week, Week of the Young Child, Volunteer Appreciation Week,

Ms. Miranda's Zebra Class

Dear Parents,

We are very excited to welcome the spring season. We really enjoyed our Go Texans Days & our Rodeo Day program. The Program was a great success. I am proud of each student that was able to participate. We would like to thank and show our heartfelt appreciation to Mrs. Mouton and the entire staff. Their hard work and the many contributions made this event such a delightful success.

As a reminder, April 2nd Day One will be closed for Professional Development.

In April, we have many opportunities to enjoy spring and celebrate the resurrection of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We will learning about recycling and how we should take care of our planet. We are going to collect many items to put in recycle bins to learn how to appreciate God's creation. Students are asked to bring in recyclable items such as: plastic, paper or metal. In April, we will celebrate Earth Week and learn about this place we call home. We will be doing some exciting crafts to help us to enjoy this time of the year.

Please attend our Parent Chapel on the 11th at 11am with lunch to follow.

Our Scrip fundraiser will begin on April 16. These are great opportunities to help to support the school and give something special to the ones you love. These are gift cards to your favorite shopping locations.

During the week of April 16-20 we will be showing our appreciation to all of our Church & Parent Volunteers here at Gloria Dei. Don't hesitate to show them some love. The Week of the Young Child is also during the week of April 16-20. So your family may like to take this opportunity to look up some exciting events that will be going on during this week. There are many special events planned in Houston to help families to enjoy some special moments in the life of their child.

Thank you to all of my parents for you participation to our school events. You help to make these events such a success. May you enjoy this glorious time of year.

God's Blessings,

Ms. Zendre' Miranda

Dates to Remember:

4/1 Easter Sunday

4/2 **Day One Closed** (Professional Development)

4/11 Parent Chapel/Lesson @ 11AM

4/16 Scrip Fundraiser Begins

4/16-20 The Week of the Young Child

4/22 Earth Day

